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BY EMAIL  
 
July 26, 2019 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2018-0165 Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited Custom Incentive 

Rate-Making Application for 2020-2024 Electricity Distribution Rate an 
Charges 
Responses of Pacific Economics Group Research LLC (PEG) to Day 10 
Undertakings 

  
Please find attached the responses of Dr. Lowry of PEG to all undertakings from Day 10 
(July 15, 2019) of the Oral Hearing.  
 
All parties are being copied. A signed hardcopy of this letter and the undertaking 
responses are also being filed for the public record.  
 
Any questions should be directed to myself at keith.ritchie@oeb.ca or at 416-440-8124. 
The Board’s toll-free number is 1-888-632-6273. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
Keith C. Ritchie 
Project Advisor – Application Policy and Climate Change 
 
Att. 
 
cc:  All parties to EB-2018-0165 


